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From: The Stewards       Stewards Bulletin No. 8 
To: All IGTC/FGTWC – Indianapolis 8 Hour Competitors  Date:  October 6, 2022 
 Re: Balance of Performance Revision    Time: 12:47:45 
 
 
 

 
The Stewards call all IGTC / FGTWC Indianapolis 8 Hour competitors attention to a revision in the Balance 
of Performance (BoP) for this event. 
 
The revised BoP document is posted on the Teams site, and is labeled as follows - 
 

BALANCE OF PERFORMANCE FOR: 
INDIANAPOLIS 

In accordance with the 2022 FGTWC Sporting Regulations 
 

- and is dated 06/10/2022.   
   

 
 
 


